
 

 

 

 

Expression of Interest sought for appointment as Judge 

to the Supreme Court of Nauru 

The Government of Nauru seeks expressions of interest from persons suitably qualified 

under Part V of the Constitution of Nauru to be appointed as judges of the Supreme Court of 

Nauru.  The Supreme Court conducts a wide range of business in fields including land law, 

criminal law, civil law, migration law and constitutional law.  Candidates should ideally have 

extensive experience in senior judicial positions. 

The Supreme Court currently conducts four circuits a year for sessions up to 21 days.  The 

number and length of sessions is likely to increase.  Judges would be expected to sit as 

circuit judges on at least one occasion each year.  The Government will consider 

appointment of up to three judges.  

Applicants may forward an expression of interest to the Secretary for Justice Mr Lionel 

Aingimea  at lionel.aingimea@naurugov.nr  by Monday 18
th

 November 2013. Alternatively  

follow this link: via https://www.apsjobs.gov.au/index.aspx  and click onto the Nauru 

Government logo at the bottom of the web page OR go to: www.Naurugov.nr website. 

 

An information package may be obtained from the Secretary for Justice by requesting a 

copy by email.    

 



 


